
From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: 3/8/2013 4:08:22 PM 
To: Clanon, Paul (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov); Lindh, Frank (frank.lindh@cpuc.ca.gov) 

(frank.lindh@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: 

John Hughes and I have 1:30pm reservations next Friday at Harrington's to celebrate 
St. Patrick's Day. You are welcome to join us. 

SB GT&S 0382198 

mailto:paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:frank.lindh@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:frank.lindh@cpuc.ca.gov

